September 2, 2009

Mark Anthony Curcio

13971 Michael Drive

North Huntingdon, PA 15642
To whom it may concern:

Having student taught at Belle Vernon Area H.S. during the Spring of last year, I learned a lot about the students that go to the high school and the types of events and sports that interest them. Something that came up often was an interest in hockey. Although this may have been due to the Penguins Stanley Cup championship, interest was evident way before the playoffs even began. Due to this interest, as well as an interest in myself to coach, I, Mark Curcio, am planning on starting a varsity inline hockey team for Belle Vernon Area for the 2009-2010 season. In order for this to happen, I am requesting support from you to continue. 


For a background on myself, I am currently a substitute English teacher at BVA and I am a recent graduate from Pennsylvania State University with a B.A. in Education (English/Communications).  I have in my possession all three PA clearances including Acts 114, 151, and 34. As mentioned earlier, I student taught this past Spring with Mrs. Vandermer at the high school. During my time there, I voluntarily coached the varsity track team which went undefeated in section meets. The boys’ 4 x 100m team, which broke the school record with a time of 44.69 seconds, was coached by myself as I took full responsibility in the development, organization, and sportsmanship of the 4-5 student team. When it comes to experience in inline hockey, I have over ten years playing experience in both dek and inline hockey. 


The league in which we would be playing in is the PIRHL (Pennsylvania Interscholastic Roller Hockey League). Our “home” rink would be at Hot Shots Arena located in Mt. Pleasant, about a half an hour away from the high school on Rt. 119. The league requires that all teams must have between 8-17 players including a goalie, and all players must be insured under AAU Insurance. The league fee is $2,000.00 per team which includes all 16 regular games, ref fees, and playoff games. Although the parents of the players will be paying up front to pay the fee by September 19th, I do plan on holding at least one fundraising event during the season to cover the costs and repay the players and their parents.


I strongly feel, with the support of you, the school board, the community, and the parents of the players, that the BVA inline hockey team can be a success. Although I will coach to the best of my ability, being a teacher, I understand the importance of education and the importance of being a good role model for all my players. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter of interest and I hope that you will provide the support that the future of BVA Inline Hockey currently needs in order to continue. 


Sincerely, 

Mark Anthony Curcio 

